
Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Year 6 Twentieth Century Conflict Topic Launch

As part of Year 6’s Conflict topic topic, on Monday 30th October we would like them to come to school dressed as
evacuees with a wartime lunch to eat. Below are some ideas you may like to use.

Girls Boys
• Straw hat, woolly hat or beret • Cap
• Hair worn loose, half up or in plaits • Hair combed in a side parting
• Hair tied with ribbons or clipped with a slide • Plain shirt with a collar
• Plain skirt and blouse • Knitted v-neck jumper or tank top
• Plain dress • Short trousers i.e. grey/ black ‘school’ shorts
• Knitted v-neck jumper or cardigan • Blazer or plain jacket
• White long socks or ankle socks • Long socks
• Plain shoes • Dark shoes or boots
• No logos • No logos

In a time before supermarkets and fast food, there were no crisps or plastic wrapped chocolates or biscuits! Food
could be brought wrapped in a cloth (i.e. tea towel), a basket, brown paper bag or in a tin rather than a plastic
lunchbox. Food to include: Corned beef, Spam or paste sandwich, bread with jam, margarine, honey or marmite.
Pasties, apples, pears, plums, scrubbed carrots or tomatoes, pickled onions, fruit cake, plain biscuits, gingerbread
men, jam tarts, squashes, cordials and water. Cheese, meat, chocolate, crisps, bananas and exotic fruits are
to be avoided if you want to be authentic!
If your child is entitled to FSM and you would like us to provide their lunch please email
zdelany@atlantic-aspirations.org no later than 12pm Friday 20th October.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs K Dalby - Year 6 Teacher

mailto:zdelany@atlantic-aspirations.org

